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Look at the Instagram to be
updated on the social media
challenge for the State
Conference!

Email: txhosa1@gmail.com
Instagram: @officialtxhosa.1
Twitter: area1txhosa

 
 
 
 

Important Dates
Coming Up:
 
Registration Deadline for Spring
Leadership Conference is
February 5th, 2020. The Spring
Leadership Conference will be on
February 21-22, 2020. 

Introducing the Officers!

From Left to Right: Emily Rose Smith (Historian),
Sreenidhi Kadiyala (Reporter), Isha Maknojia
(President), Brandon Clark (Vice-President), and Abigail
Ramirez (Secretary)



This year's Fall Leadership

Conference took place at

East Central  High School on

October 12, 2019. The

theme for this conference

was Ready For Takeoff. This

conference was very

successful, and Area 1 raised

a total of  $115.00  for the

National Pediatric Cancer

Foundation as a part of the

High Five Pediatric Cancer

Research Challenge. 

 Students participated in

breakout sessions such as

Stop The Bleed and Moulage.

The school that took home

the spirit stick award was

Byron P. Steele High School. 

Fall Leadership
Conference

October 12, 2019

Make sure to bring some extra

money because you will have

the oppurtunity to pie an

officer in the face as a way of

eliminating pediatric cancer

off the face of this universe.

This money will be donated to

the National Pediatric Cancer

Foundation. Also make sure to

show your school's spirit at

this conference so that you

can take home the spirit stick.

We can't wait to see you

there! 

This year's Spring Leadership

Conference will be held at

Seguin High School on

February 21-22, 2020. The

theme for this conference

will be Set Your Sights

Among the Stars! The Officer

Team has planned some fun

activities for the social such

as a "It's your Time to Shine"

lip sync battle.

Spring Leadership Conference
February 21-22, 2020

The Key Note Speaker at this

year's Fall Leadership

Conference was Dr. Ann-

Lousie Lockhart. She is a

Pediatric Psychologist and

Board Certified in Clinical

Child and Adolescent

Psychology. She earned her

Master's and Doctorate from

the Arizona School of

Professional Psychology in

2006. She is a woman who

cares immensely for her

patients, and we would like to

give her a huge thank you for

speaking at this conference

and for inspiring our future

health professionals. 

We hope that all of y'all

continue to show your Area 1

spirit by wearing orange at

the Spring and State

Leadership Conference. On

behalf  of the Area 1 officer

Team we would like to thank

Heidi Pease for serving as 

 this conference's chair, and 

 we also want to thank all the

breakout session speakers

and all of Area 1 for coming

to this conference and

making it a blast!


